Council of Chairs Meeting Minutes
Thursday, January 28, 2010
8:30 AM, 245 POT

1) Debbie Davis, Associate Vice President for Research, made a presentation to the Chairs about how the University is meeting a new NSF requirement to train graduate students to perform responsible and ethical research.  The University will be employing the Responsible Conduct of Research (RCR) Course provided by the Collaborative Institutional Training Initiative (CITI).
2) Kathleen Harman updated the Chairs on a change in federal and University policy regarding paying students with regard to travel.
3) Dean Kornbluh began a discussion about the SACS reaccreditation process and assessment.  
4) Dean Kornbluh and Associate Dean Bosch discussed a new communications initiative in A&S to increase the yield rate of recently admitted students.  
5) The Chairs shared departmental news.

